

PMI-NH Chapter Newsletter

December 2010 - January 2011

NEXT CHAPTER MEETING

Date: Wednesday, January 19, 2011

Time: 6:00 PM to 8:30 PM

Place: The Yard, – Manchester, NH

Cost: \$25.00 for members

Topic: Beyond Managing Strategic Initiatives: Using Project Server 2010 for Demand Management and Collaboration

Speaker: Daniel Bell, MS PROJECT

NOW!

New Portfolio Strategy features are available in Microsoft Project 2010. Anyone interested in learning about the power of Microsoft Project 2010 Portfolio Management and Analysis for daily and long term decision making will not want to miss this session.

Early discount through January 14

Please visit www.pmi-nh.org/meetings.htm for additional details about this upcoming event.

Inside This Issue:

Chapter News:

Vacancies, New Members,

& Meeting Cancellation

Policy Reminder 2-3

PMP Study Groups 4

Board of Director Listing 5



About the speaker

Daniel Bell, PMP, MCT, MCP, MCTS, is the founder and Managing Partner of **MS PROJECT NOW!** and has implementation experience with Microsoft Project and Portfolio Server applications.

Additionally, Dan has experience with database maintenance and design, systems architecture planning, networking technologies, and server operating systems.

Dan is also active with the Microsoft Project User Group (MPUG).

Chapter News

Attention writers...

Put your talent to work as the next PMI–NH Chapter Newsletter Editor!

- Earn PDU's.
- Help the Chapter communicate with membership.

Contact Steven Lapinskas at newsletter@pmi-nh.org for details.

Vacancies

The following chapter positions are open:

- Director Sponsorship
- Director of Communications
- Newsletter Editor

If you are interested in serving, please contact president@pmi-nh.org for more details.

New Members:

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the New Hampshire chapter of the Project Management Institute – We Wish A Warm Welcome to Our Newest Members:

Mr.Eric Bakke

Ms.Robin Benway

Mr.Michael Branscombe

Dr. Michelle Capozzoli, Ph.D.

Ms.Lori Charest

Ms.Lin Chu

Mr.Edward Fitzgerald

Mr.Matthew Henry

Ms.Geraldine Lannan

Mr.Robert Maitland

Ms.Leslie Martin

Mr.Ralph O'Connor

Ms. Joanne Petersen

Mr.Jonathan Stone, PMP

Mr.Martin Swafford

Mr.Joseph Venturini

Andrea Moy, PMP

Director of Membership

December 2010 membership:

Starting Membership: 483

Current Membership: 481

Total PMP's: 340

Members with

PMP certification: 70%

Andrea Moy, PMP

Director of Membership

netPM

PMI New Hampshire Chapter's Networking Group

Networking *by* Project Managers *for* Project Managers

- Regular bi-weekly meetings in Derry, NH.
- No cost to chapter members.

Upcoming meetings:

Dec 30

Jan 13

Jan 27

For more information visit the group web page at: http://www.pmi-nh.org/netPM.htm

Membership Meeting Cancellation Policy

With another winter here, it's a good time to remember there's a meeting cancellation policy for the safety of members and guest attendees.

Be sure to check the PMI – NH chapter website when weather changes for the latest cancellation news.

"At no time shall the Board of this Chapter endanger any member, guest or invited speaker as a result of conduct of a membership or Board of Director's meeting during unsafe driving conditions."

> (PMI – New Hampshire Membership Meeting Cancellation Policy – March 2006)

PMI Study Groups

New PMP Study Group sessions start in January in both Portsmouth and Salem. Registration is now open.

Salem:

The Salem classes will be held in The Salem Public Library on Friday nights starting on 1/14/2010 from 6:30pm - 9:00pm for 14 consecutive weeks.

Portsmouth:

The Portsmouth classes will be held at Newmarket International on Thursday nights starting on 1/13/2010 from 6:00pm - 8:30pm for 14 consecutive weeks.

These classes offer up to 35 contact hours towards the PMI required minimum (35) to sit for your PMP exam.

Mentors are needed! Interested in the next study group? For more information... visit: http://www.pmi-nh.org

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Salvatore Angelone, PMP President president@pmi-nh.org

Eric Johannesson, PMP President-Elect president-elect@pmi-nh.org

Karen U. Thorpe, PMP Treasurer treasurer@pmi-nh.org

Lynda Sawicki, PMP Recording Secretary secretary@pmi-nh.org

Charlie Cardin, PMP VP, Professional Development prof-development@pmi-nh.org

Raymond C. Peeples Jr. Past-President past-president@pmi-nh.org

Claudia Richards, PMP Director of Education education@pmi-nh.org

Symantha Gates, PMP Director of Marketing marketing@pmi-nh.org

Laura Starrett, PMP Director of Programs programs@pmi-nh.org

Peg Duggan, PMP Director of Operations operations@pmi-nh.org - Vacant -Director of Sponsorship sponsorship@pmi-nh.org

Andrea Moy, PMP Director of Membership membership@pmi-nh.org

- Vacant - Director of Communications communications@pmi-nh.org

Ken Crowley, PMP Director at Large DAL2@pmi-nh.org

Diane George, PMP Director at Large DAL1@pmi-nh.org

Howie Lyhte, PMP Director of Networking networking@pmi-nh.org

Dave Connors, PMP Chairman – Ambassador Program ambassador@pmi-nh.org

PMI NH Chapter, Inc. P.O. Box 4496 Portsmouth, NH 03801

Visit us at: www.pmi-nh.org

General E-mail Addresses:

membership@pmi-nh.org programs@pmi-nh.org

Proud to be your local project management connection.

PMI-NH is a member-supported nonprofit organization.